
From the office of the Grand Commander
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Sir Knight Richard J. Phillips
32 Phillips Avenue
Orrington, Maine 04474
(207) 542-7933
richardphillips@roadrunner.com

Greetings Sir Knights all,

Things are getting quite busy this fall in the Masonic world and particular in Commandery. We will be receiving
many new Candidates to receive the Orders. Let’s all greet and receive these new Sir Knights. Also, in my last
newsletter for October, I stated that if possible, help your Commandery with its inspection. If you can, pitch in to
help with an Order, your fellow Sir Knights would appreciate it. Also maybe learn a Charge or help with the meal
or props and regalia. Many hands make light work!

Commanderies that may want to run more than one Candidate on their Inspection must get a dispensation from
Grand Commandery signed off 30 days before the Inspection Date. Also if your Commandery has a candidate to
take an Order your Commander must get a dispensation for the Grand Commander. Please send the request to the
Grand Recorder; S.K. Steven E. Gibbons.

Please remember Recorders, the MMS database closes December 31. Plan accordingly!

In Knightly Service,
S.K. Richard J. Phillips, REGC of Maine

In Knightly Service,

S.K. Richard J. Phillips, REGC of Maine
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